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From: Legal and Constitutional, Committee (SEN) <LegCon.Sen@aph.gov.au>
Sent: Tuesday, 28 August 2018 12:09 PM
To: Warwick Soden
Subject: Senate Legal and Constitutional Affairs Committee - Invitation to make a submission to 

the Federal Circuit and Family Court of Australia Bill

THE SENATE 

LEGAL AND CONSTITUTIONAL AFFAIRS LEGISLATION COMMITTEE 

28 August 2018 

Mr Warwick Soden OAM 
Chief Executive Officer and Principal Registrar 
Family Court of Australia 
L 16, Law Courts Building 
Sydney  NSW  2000 

Sent via email: warwick.soden@fedcourt.gov.au 

Dear Mr Soden, 

Inquiry into the Federal Circuit and Family Court of Australia (Consequential Amendments and 
Transitional Provisions) Bill 2018 and Federal Circuit and Family Court of Australia Bill 2018 

The Senate has referred to this committee an inquiry into the Federal Circuit and Family Court of Australia
(Consequential Amendments and Transitional Provisions) Bill 2018 and Federal Circuit and Family Court of
Australia Bill 2018.   

The committee has resolved to report to the Senate by 26 November 2018. 

Submissions 

The committee invites you to make a submission, which should be received by 28 September 2018. 

Submissions can be made online at 
http://www.aph.gov.au/Parliamentary_Business/Committees/OnlineSubmission or via email to 
legcon.sen@aph.gov.au. 

For information about making submissions visit: 
http://www.aph.gov.au/Parliamentary_Business/Committees/Senate/Making_a_submission. 

Submissions become committee documents and are made public only after a decision by the committee. If
your submission is accepted as public it will be published on the internet. If you would like to make a
confidential submission or to have your name withheld from publication, please state this clearly at the time
you make your submission.  
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You should not circulate or publish your submission before it is made public by the committee. Submissions
are covered by parliamentary privilege but the unauthorised release of them is not protected.  

More information 

For information about Senate inquiries visit: http://www.aph.gov.au/Parliamentary_Business/Committees. 

If you have questions please telephone (02) 6277 3560 or email legcon.sen@aph.gov.au. 

Yours sincerely 

(sent electronically) 

Dr Sean Turner 
Committee Secretary 




